
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

SEALED BIDS will be received in the 
Offices of the Heath-Newark-Licking 
County Port Authority until 2:00 P.M., 
Thursday, August 3, 2023, for the “2023 
STEMFLEX BUILDING IMPROVEMENT 
PROJECT”. 

Sealed bids may be mailed to: 

Bid: “2023 STEMFLEX BUILDING 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT”  

Heath-Newark-Licking County Port 
Authority 

851 Irving Wick Drive, West 
Heath, OH 43056-6114 

 

Specification packets may be obtained at 
the above address in an electronic format 
at no charge and are available at: 
http://hnlcpa.com/do-business/public-
bids/. Printed copies must be requested 
at least two days in advance for a non-
refundable charge of $100. A bid bond for 
100% of the bid amount or a certified 
check on a solvent bank for 10% of the 
bid amount must accompany bid. If bid is 
accepted, a contract will be entered into 
with a required performance bond in the 
amount of no less than 100% of the 
contract price. Bond returns conditional 
upon the faithful performance of the 
contract.  
 
A mandatory pre bid meeting will be 
held on Friday, July 21, 2023, at 2:00 
P.M. The mandatory meeting will be held 
at 1425 Mt. Vernon Road, Newark, OH 
43055.  Failure to attend this meeting will 
result in your bid being rejected. 
 
All bids will be opened Thursday, August 
3, 2023, at 2:00 P.M. 
 
All bids must be in sealed envelopes with 
the above address on the outside of the 
envelope. 
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